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THE KEALEY KNIGHT LETTER 

 

From The Grand Knights Desk, 

Dear Brother Knights and Family 
 

 would like to thank the parade 
committee for all the hard work and 

planning for the parade. I thank everyone 
who came out and volunteered to work the 
parade. 
       The Emerald Ball was a huge 
success. The hall was beautifully 
decorated. The Honor Guard was very 
professional. The serving staff did an 
excellent job. The meal was wonderful and 
as for the Band, they were wonderful. PGK 
Mike Reese you and everyone involved are 
to be congratulated for an outstanding job. 
        It is a shame the parade was 
cancelled after all the hard work put into 
the planning. I believe the parade 
chairman, PGK Jim Rogers, made a good 
call considering everyone’s safety, and the 
quality of the parade. Besides PGK Jim 
Rogers lost the distinction of being the only 
Grand Knight having the parade canceled. 
       Bingo is doing well. We can still use 
more help If you can come down on 
Wednesday evening and 
help out it would be appreciated. 
       Friday night dinners are doing well. 
The fish fries during lent have been 
excellent. Everyone involved in the dinners 
is doing an excellent job. 
        Elections for council officers are 
coming up soon. According to the By Laws 
they are to be held between May 15 and 
June 15. The elections will be held on May 

19 2009. The nominating committee is in 
place. They are PGK Mike Reese, PGK 
Tim Dolan and PGK Bob Boyd. Interviews 
will be held on Tuesday evenings. If you 
are interested in getting into the chairs 
come on down on Tuesday.  
  Don’t forget KOVAR collections are 
April16 thru 18 Please come down and 
sign up for a collection place and time. 
        Pray that Fr Mc Givney is raised to 
the honors of the altar. 
Vivat Jesus 

               Ed Lambe 

 

      

 
 
  
 
 

OFFICERS 2008-2009 

 

“SERVING THE KNIGHTS OF GREATER OCEAN VIEW” 
• EDITOR JOHN F.MCMILLIAN 

• Web site ovknights.com 
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ED Lambe        Grand Knight 
4617 John Alden Rd        464-1075 
Virginia Beach, Virginia 23455 
Father David McGuire        Chaplain 
155 West Government  Ave  480-4833 
Norfolk, Virginia 23503 
Bill Dewey               Deputy Grand Knight 
9414 Grove Ave         348-4570 
Norfolk, Virginia 23503 
Ken Emery                           Financial Secretary 
1212 Evelyn St               588-8019 
Norfolk, Virginia 23518 
Dave Nelson                    Chancellor 
8818 Granby Street       480-0253 
Norfolk, Virginia 23503 
Matt Telinde                    Recorder 
319 Neoma Drive      583-5975 
Norfolk, Virginia 23503 
Don Fuss                    Treasurer 
9535 Hammett Pkwy.       583-7379 
Norfolk, Virginia 23503 
PGK Dean Marchione       Advocate 
134 East Bay Ave       588-2268 
Norfolk, Virginia 23503 
Pete Wellman         Warden 
1212 Hullview Ave       480-9332 
Norfolk, Virginia 23503         
Gary Moon         Inside Guard 
550 Timothy Ave        423-2495 
Norfolk, Virginia 23505 
Dan West         Outside Guard 
301 East Bayview Blvd.       248-3111 
Norfolk, Virginia 23503         
Louis Cantreras        Lecturer 
614 Palmer Turn         
Norfolk, Virginia 23505 
Mike Reese                      1 Year Trustee 
1832 Garfield Dr        587-7796 
Norfolk, Virginia 23503 
Tim Dolan           2 Year Trustee 
1130 Cottage Place        480-6129 
Norfolk, Virginia 23503 
Bob Boyd                     3 Year Trustee 
520 Lola Circle                     233-9522           
Virginia Beach, Virginia 23464 
 
 
 
 
 

The KEALEY KNIGHT LETTER is an official 

bulletin published monthly for the Robert Kealey 
Council #3548 members. The Views and opinions in 
the Kealey Knight Letter are not necessarily those of 

the Supreme Council, Knights of Columbus or the 
Council Jurisdiction Officers. The facts alleged in 
each element are verified insofar as possible, 
however the opinions are merely those of the 
individual authors. Readers are encouraged to 
submit materials for publication. All submitted 
articles may be edited for length, clarity, style and 
good taste. Informational story ideas and articles 
may be left at the Council Office or mailed to: 
ATTENTION:    EDITOR 
C/O Knights of Columbus, Council #3548 
211 W. Government Avenue, Norfolk, Va. 23503 
Editors Phone Number  583-1192 
Editors E-mail Editor3548 @aol.com 
Publication deadline is the 17th of the preceding 
month. 

Pete Wellman is in charge of the locker 
rentals. Rents for the 2008-2009 year are 
now due at $5 per year. Please contact 
Pete by January 30 to retain your locker’ 
Call Pete at 480-9332 for more 
information. 

KOVAR 

e are honored to again help those in our 
community with mental retardation 

through our Knights of Virginia Assistance for 
the Retarded Program. Let us all remember 
our many blessings and recognize those 
mentally retarded children and adults require 
love, understanding and acceptance with a 
chance to grow and develop as we all do. Our 
council goal for the 2008-2008 campaign will 
be announced. May God bless you and your 
families with his eternal love and peace. 

 Just a reminder when you contribute to 
the United Way or your Combined Federal 
Campaign. You can contribute to KOVAR by 
writing in the code # 42569. Thanks again, all I 
need is a copy of the receipt so I can have 
proof that the council has contributed the 
reported amount. 

  Dave Nelson 

 

Deputy Grand Knight Report 
 

pril has arrived.  Spring is in the air and 
summertime activities are just around 

W 

A 
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the corner.  As always we will need 
volunteers to chair and assist with the 
various picnics and events.  Anyone willing 
to lend a hand is welcome.   I would like to 
personally thank the St Patrick’s Day 
Parade Committee for all the year round 
planning and hard work that went in to 
planning and coordinating the parade and 
post parade party.  I know that no one was 
more disappointed that the parade was 
cancelled than you.  Bravo Zulu to the 
parade committee, you are what makes 
this council the “Best in the South”.   
 
Events this month include Fraternal 
Benefits Night on 2 April, Seafood Medley 
for the last Friday night dinner in lent on 3 
April, Children’s Easter Egg Hunt on 11 
April, KOVAR weekend will be held 16 – 
19 April, Sunday Breakfast 19 April and 
KOVAR Barbecue on 25 April.     
 
Regarding KOVAR weekend, there is a 
sign-up list on the bulletin board in the 
lounge.  To make this campaign a success 
we need your support, please sign-up for 
at least one two hour segment.  For more 
information please see our KOVAR 
Chairman, Dave Nelson.   
 
For donations to CFC, United Way and 
Virginia State Campaign through your work 
place the following designations apply: 
CFC: #42569 
Virginia State Campaign - State 
Employees - #735 
United Way Campaigns in the Greater 
D.C. Area - #8838 
 

Fraternally,   Bill Dewey 

 

April Birthdays 
Dennis Arnold, John Barrineau Jr, Andy Cabaniss 

George DeAngelis, Paul Decker, William Decker II, 
John Drumm Jr, Paul Earnest, John Ehlers, 

Nicholas Emons, Joseph Flowers, John Harwood, 

Lawrence Hemenway, reon Hillegass Jr, Henry 
Jones, Joseph Kennedy, Timothy Lane, D 

Lawrence, Steven Martin, Gerald Mathei, Father 
David McGuire, Timothy Mertz, John Miller, Thomas 

Modlin, Bryan Nikel, Richard Priester Jr, Joseph 
Query, Dennis Rogers, Vincent Saccone, Charles 
Sharpley, Kevin Shea, Michael Smirne, Matthew 

Tilinde, John Thomas, Joseph Trombetta, Richard 
Tumminelli, Matthew Vallera, Terry Williams, David 

Wood, Eric Zborowski, John Zoby.. 

 

Sick & Distressed 
 

Any member who knows of a member or 
spouse who is sick or in distress please 

contact  

Ed Lambe at 464-1075 

LOTKA 
Contact Joan Waller at 587-4667 

 

 

Friday Night Fish Dinners 
Every Friday During Lent 

Fish  Coleslaw  Fries 

 
 

Kovar Drive 
 

April 16 thru April 19 
Ocean View Hardware 
Ocean View ABC Store 
Wallmart Grocery Store 

Holy Trinity Church 
Sign Up Sheet in the Lounge 

 

Support Council Functions 


